Notice to Bidders

The Vernon County Commission is soliciting bids for a Single Audit for the years ending in 2025. This pertains to federal funds used in 2024 & 2025. Specifications may be obtained from the Vernon County Commission’s office, First Floor, Vernon County Courthouse. 
Sealed bids shall be delivered to the Vernon County Commission’s Office by 4:00 P.M., October 6, 2025, to be opened and read aloud at 10:15 A.M., October 8, 2025.

PUBLISH: TBA (Nevada Daily Mail)
                    TBA   (Nevada News)
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